MILTON OFFICE 6658 Park Avenue Milton, FL 32570 (850) 983-5650 Fax (850) 983-5655

Phone



Richard Cobb, Director

GULF BREEZE OFFICE 675 Gulf Breeze Parkway Gulf Breeze, FL 32561 Phone (850) 934-4095 Fax (850) 934-4097

April 7, 2017

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent

School Board Members

FROM: Richard Cobb, Director

RE: School Board Approval

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Milton High

Southwind Drum and Bugle Corps/rehearsals

Navarre High

Holley Navarre Fire District/Prom Promise

Russell Elementary

Redeemer Church/Sunday services